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NDLAMBE STAKEHOLDERS NOTICE
2018-2019 IDP/BUDGET REVIEW PROCESS

The Local Government: Municipal Systems Act, 2000 and Municipal Finance Management Act, 2003 requires municipalities to undertake developmentally oriented planning. The Acts further make provision for municipalities to establish Appropriate Mechanism, Processes and Procedures to enable the local community to participate in the affairs of the Municipality.

In light of the above, Ndlambe Municipality is in the process of reviewing the IDP/Budget for the period 2018-2019. The municipality extends an invitation to all interested stakeholders including individuals, community leaders, ratepayers, NGO’s, CBO’s, Pressure/Advocacy groups, Sector Departments and any other stakeholder interested in participating in the IDP/Budget Representative Forum to submit their names and/or organisations and contact details to the Office of the Municipal Manager by no later than Monday, 10 September 2017.

This could also be done via email, post, fax, personal visit or at public libraries and municipal offices where a form will be made available for this purpose. Should you require any further information please feel free to contact the IDP Manager – Mr S Mjacu on the details provided below:
						
Ndlambe Municipality: P.O Box 13, Port Alfred 6170 or 44 Campbell Street, Port Alfred 6170

E – mail:	smjacu@ndlambe.gov.za or tmagawu@ndlambe.gov.za  
Telephone:	046 604 5500 or 046 - 604 5561
Facsimile:	086 - 260 6877  					

NOTICE NUMBER: 141/2017 						ADV. R DUMEZWENI
21 August 2017						MUNICIPAL MANAGER
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